
4th October 2019 

This week in English, the children have been building their grammar and punctuation skills 

learning about capital letters and full stops, and co-ordinating conjunctions.  Next week they 

will try and apply their new skills from the last two weeks to write a ‘Wanted Poster’ about 

Phileas Fogg.   

 

 

 

 

 

In maths we have been looking at the place value of each digit in a two digit number.  The 

children have used dienes rods, place value cards and part whole models to help them 

partition and identify the value of each digit. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

For your information 

Wednesday 9th October – Slimbridge WWT trip.  Please can children bring a pair of welly 

boots and a change of clothes, as we are hoping to visit Welly Boot Land where they may get 

wet. 

Toys - Please can you remind your child that they should not be bringing toys into class. 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 

child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 

you have read with them.          

Thank you for your prompt return of homework.    


